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October, 2022 
 

Principal’s Den 

Liberty Elf 
      Our LES family takes care of each other! This holiday season our 

Counseling Department will once again host the “Liberty Elf” program. In 

October, qualifying LES families will receive a Liberty Elf participation 

form from School Counselor Ms. Wessels. From mid-November to early-

December, LES faculty, staff, and families will be invited to contribute gift 

cards that will make the holidays a little brighter for members in our 

school community. Keep an eye out for a Sign-Up Genius link later this fall 

to pledge your gift card contribution!  

 

  
Dear LES families, 

        It’s hard to believe the first 9 weeks of school is almost complete!  

Everyone is settled in and the year is off to a great start.   

      As the school year progresses, student attendance issues sometimes 

pop up.  Good attendance in school is an important indicator to 

academic success for your child.  If possible, please plan family trips 

during our school breaks so unexcused absences do not accumulate.  

When your child is out due to illness, be sure to send in a note when 

your child returns so the absence will be counted as excused.  By law, 

schools have a tiered system in place for attendance. The FSSD 

attendance policy can be found by clicking on the link below.  Thank 

you for your partnership as we work together to keep our attendance 

rate high!   

     FSSD Attendance Policy 

                                                                           Respectfully, 

                                                                                  Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 3 
Parent/Teacher Conference window 

opens 

October 5 
Picture Re-takes 

October 7 
12:30 Early Dismissal Day 

October 10 
Fall Break!  October 10th-14th 

October 17 
Students return from Fall Break. FSSD 

Board Meeting 6:30 at FIS 

October 21 
Parent/Teacher conference window 

closes 

October 25 
Remote Learning Drill/LES Spirit Night at 

MooYah from 4:00-9:00.  

October 28 
Fall Fling! 

 

LES Spirit Wear 
     The Liberty spirit wear store is 

open for business!  Click on the 

link below to purchase LES t-

shirts and sweatshirts.  This is a 

great way to show your LES 

school pride!  The store will be 

open until midnight on October 

9th 

    https://scarlet-

gold.printavo.com/merch/liberty-

elementary/ 

                     
 

     
     

 
 
 
 

 

https://tsbanet-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/policy_tsba_net/EYLeJrykDktKmKqfXJKIJqABLdvXmLCWs5QvI_1kJytGMg?rtime=q1d5Emeh2kg
https://scarlet-gold.printavo.com/merch/liberty-elementary/
https://scarlet-gold.printavo.com/merch/liberty-elementary/
https://scarlet-gold.printavo.com/merch/liberty-elementary/
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